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28th June 2017 

 
 

Summer Fun Day – Friday 7
th

 July 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
We are really looking forward to our Summer Fun Day this year and are hopeful that we strike gold 
with the weather-we are usually luckier with the weather on the Summer Fun Day than Sports Day! 
 
In order to prepare for the day, we will be having 2 Non-Uniform Days.  On Monday 3rd July we 
ask that you donate a bottle that we can use on the Bottle Tombola, this can be lemonade, 
washing up liquid, shampoo, ketchup or anything else you think might fit the bill (please do not allow 
children to carry glass to school).  The second Non-Uniform Day will be on the day of the Fair on 
Friday 7th July. This time we would be really grateful if you could donate a pack of individually 
wrapped cakes. 
 
As you are no doubt aware from the news, school budgets are getting tighter and tighter, so it is 
more important than ever that we raise as much money for school fund as possible through 
activities like the Summer Fun Day, Christmas Bingo, Disco, Movie Nights and Race Night. This 
money is used towards lots of little extras for the children including heavily subsidised trips and 
performances. This would simply not be possible if we were solely dependent on the school budget. 
 
Please take a look at the posters around school giving details of the stalls that will be on offer this 
year, including the very popular Donkey Rides!  
 
Entrance Fee is £1.00 per adult. 
 
Fingers crossed that the weather is kind and we look forward to sharing another pleasant afternoon 
with you, your friends and family. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
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